



April 11, 2019

Apr 15 Dine to Donate - Shooters

Apr 16 PTO General Meeting

Coffee with Mr. Willson 7pm

Apr 19 to 22

No School

Apr 27 McEarth Day

Apr 29 Art Show Opening

5pm - 7pm

Apr 30 McFamily Night Out

Castle Skateland 6pm - 8pm

May 2 Dine to Donate -

Midwest Best BBQ

May 3 Milford District Fine Art Fair

6pm - 8pm

May 4 Milford District Fine Art Fair

10am - 2pm

May 6 to 10

Staff/Bus Driver Appreciation Week

May 13 6th Grade District Skating

Party

May 14 All School Sing

Inside this Issue:

McFamily Fun Events Scratch

p2 p3





From Mr Willson

MCLUNCHEON - APRIL

On Friday, April 5th, students were recognized for overall academic achievement, academic growth, and/or an educational accomplishment. Students enjoyed a pizza lunch with their nominating teacher(s) and me. During the luncheon, students received a certificate, which was read to the group, detailing why they were being recognized. Congratulations to the following students:

<u>Kindergarten</u>: Cameron Maddock, Sophia Osie, Nash Pauly, Sophia Watterson, Aaron Zarinana

<u>1st grade</u>: Maurice Lewis, Emmanuel Osborne, Tyler Seng, Alaina Thompson

3rd Grade: Kyana Branham, Darrion Byrd, Maya Fultz, Arielle Sargent

5th Grade: Polly Carter, Brady Eastep, Betty Ferguson, Abby Gilvary, Jackson Kirby, Olivia Klopfenstein,

Mallory Langner, Hope Richardson, Maddi Sweeney

MILK MADNESS

During the month of March, students at McCormick participated in the "Milk Madness" challenge at part of the Fuel Up to Play 60 initiative. During the "Milk Madness" challenge, students were asked to donate change into grade level milk jugs with all proceeds benefitting Milford Miami Ministries and Sonrise Church. As part of the challenge, the grade level with the highest dollar amount donated earned extra gym time.

In total, McCormick students donated \$217.46 to the aforementioned organizations. First grade will receive extra gym time. Thank you to all of the students and families for the donations and choosing kind!

SPREAD THE LOVE 2.0 - April 23- April 26

Last year, the Milford Education Association (MEA) wanted to help feed our community and organized a peanut butter and jelly drive. McCormick collected over 482 items!

In continuing with the tradition and our theme of choosing kind, this year, Milford Miami Ministries has asked the Milford School Community to donate the following items:

o Canned Fruit o Canned Meat (tuna, chicken) o Ravioli

o Spaghetti O's o Soup o Boxed Spaghetti/Pasta

o Spaghetti Sauce

For any student that brings in an item, he/she will get a voucher for one FREE Keiki/Kids Hawaiian Shaved Ice from Paradise Ice (Located at 1313 St. Rt. 131. Milford, OH 45150). If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Tillson (tillson s@milfordschools.org).

PTO NOMINATIONS

Are you or someone you know interested in joining the PTO Board? Now is the time to get involved!

The PTO is an integral part of McCormick. The McCormick PTO provides academic enrichment programs, funds school experiences, and enhances parts of the school environment such as playground equipment or flexible furniture for the library. With the all that the PTO does for our staff and students, it is impossible to do without the help of our amazing parents. Please consider serving on the McCormick PTO Board.

To nominate yourself or another McCormick parent for the PTO Board, please complete the McCormick Elementary PTO 2019-20 Board Nominations form.

FINAL REMINDER - PARENT INPUT FORMS

At McCormick, we work extremely hard at placing students into the best possible classroom setting each year. Placement is a multifaceted approach with balancing behaviors, talents, strengths/weaknesses, and identified needs (speech, enrichment, academic supports, itinerant service, etc.). With that being said, we do appreciate your input as to placing your child. To provide us with input, please complete the Parent Input form. If possible, please return the form to the office no later than April 15, 2019.

Make it a great weekend, Mr. Willson

McFamily Fun Events

McCormick Elementary is partnering with Marco's pizza, on the 1st Wednesday of each month, Marco's will be giving back 20% of their profits to McCormick. Be sure to tell them you are with McCormick when ordering. Please consider ordering and support McCormick PTO! The next date will be Wednesday, May 1st. The class with the most orders wins a pizza party.

Congratulations to Mrs. Jones class for winning the April pizza night!

From the Milford Bands

5th grade families:

Band begins in the 6th grade in the Milford School District! The Milford High School band performed at your child's school the week before spring break. Your 5th grader also tried several instruments to see which suited them best and would allow for a higher likelihood of enjoyment. You may find all of the information about dates, times, registration, and how to obtain an instrument online at MilfordBands.org/programs/6thgradeband. If you have any questions please contact Ms. Jodi Smith at smith_jo@milfordschools.org.

Help Wanted: Field Day

Field Day volunteers needed for May 23rd!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050a44a8ad2fa57-mccormick2



Each month, the PTO Executive Board nominates and votes on McCormick volunteers who have gone above and beyond in their dedication and service to our school.

For the month of April PTO Board selected Susanna Cruser to be awarded Volunteer of the Month for her contributions to McCormick Elementary.

Susanna is a long time McCormick volunteer. Despite her busy schedule she always makes time to help. Thank you Susanna for always being willing to step in and help!

Thank you, Susanna, for sharing so many of your talents and so much of your time with us!



Dancin' On Main is a small family dance studio located in the heart of historic Milford for ages 3 through adults. No competitions, just classes and performances. The goal is for all students to be active, feel confident, and have fun! The owner, Angela Peters, is part of the McCormick family and a Milford graduate. Students may enroll at any time.

Please visit <u>www.cincydancinonmain.com</u> to see the class schedule, rates and more details.

Classes are offered in:

- Ballet
- ◆ Тар
- Jazz
- Hip Hop
- Beginning Tumbling

Any time a McCormick student or family member registers, the \$15.00 registration fee will be donated to the McCormick PTO.

Please bring this flyer to or mention it at the first class.

Adult Dance Parties also offered!

Call or text (513) 646-0681 or email angela@cincydancinonmain with any questions.

Milford Eagles Varsity Home Games, Tournaments and Extracurriculars Schedule

4/12/19-4/21/19



Sport/Activity	Date - Day	Opponent	<u>Time</u>
Baseball	4/17-Wednesday	Anderson	5pm
	4/19-Friday	30 Inning Game	10am
Softball	4/13-Saturday	Milton-Union	11 am
		Boone County	3pm
	4/17-Wednesday	Anderson	5pm
	4/18-Thursday	Loveland	5pm
	4/19-Friday	Cooper High School	5:30pm
	4/20-Saturday	Mount Notre Dame HS	10am
Boys Lacrosse	4/12-Friday	Walnut Hills	7:30pm
	4/19-Friday	Lebanon	7:30pm
Girls Lacrosse	4/13-Saturday	Madeira	1pm
	4/18-Thursday	Lebanon **Senior Night**	7:30pm
Boys Volleyball	4/16-Tuesday	West Clermont	6:45pm
	4/18-Thursday	Taylor	6pm
Boys Tennis	4/15-Monday	Lakota East	4pm
	4/18-Thursday	Anderson	4pm
JH Track and Field	4/16- Tuesday	@ MHS Track	3pm
Special Needs Prom	4/14-Sunday	MHS Café	6pm-8pm
Drama	4/11; 4/12; 4/13	MHS Auditorium -Alice in Wonderland	7:30pm

For a complete schedule please visit www.milfordathletics.org

Go Eagles!!



Sixth Grade Magic Dine to Donate

Come out and see the sixth graders perform magic tricks with Mr. Jacobs!!



When? Monday, April 15th Where? Shooters- 780 Loveland- Miamiville Road, Loveland Time? 5-8 PM

What? A percentage of proceeds will come back to McCormick PTO for dine in and carry out.

This flyer has to be brought and given to Shooters in order for PTO to receive a portion of your bill.

Caps for Benches

Girl Scout Troop 49718

will be collecting caps to recycle into 2 benches for local schools.



Our goal is 400lbs. and we hope to reach it by May 3rd.



ACCEPTABLE CAPS-Recycle # 2, 4, or 5

medicine bottle caps/info packet removed, drink bottle caps soda, water, juice, sport drinks, milk jug caps, flip-top caps (ketchup), detergent caps, spout caps (mustard), hair spray caps, spray paint caps, toothpaste caps, ointment tube caps, deodorant caps, baby food caps, apple sauce pouch caps, shampoo/conditioner caps.



ACCEPTABLE LIDS- Recycle # 2, 4, or 5

cottage cheese container lids, cool whip container lids, mayonnaise jar lids, coffee can lids, yogurt lids, cream cheese container lids, peanut butter jar lids, butter container lids, ice cream bucket lids, under 8" Pringles lids.



NOT ACCEPTABLE ITEMS

Drink bottles, food containers, plastic Ziplock type bags, soap pumps, trigger sprayers, lotion pumps, ALL fast food drink lids, grocery bags, Plastic that is not a cap or lid, plastic pieces and parts, Caps, lids or Med Bottles with (1) (3) (6) or (7) recycle number, Human or Animal Medical Supplies, K-Cups and Straws ANY METAL, ANY TRASH.

*Each red bench has a cost of \$300 in addition to the weight in caps.

If you or your business are interested in helping financially, please contact caryncrockett@yahoo.com.

Please consider sending in your bottle caps and lids to help our troop. There will be a Box in the McCormick Elementary Interchange to collect these caps.

McEarth Day!



Celebrate Earth Day by helping us make McCormick look it's very best! Grab your family and some work gloves and help clean the grounds! We'll have snacks, small giveaways and plenty of school spirit!

We'll also have fun nature, science and conservation activities you won't want to miss!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d45a8aa2aa7fe3-mcearth

Know a business that would be interested in donating or offering us a discount on plants or flowers?

Contact ALSlemons@yahoo.com

Click HERE to sign up!

Dear parents/students please give Mrs. Geis the numbers of how many points your student(s) have with Fuel Up to Play 60?

Our team name is McCormick Eagles! (the exclamation is included in the name as well)

Looking forward to hearing your stories!

You can e-mail your child's name and number of points to geis_c@milfordschools.org
If you are interested in an after school Fit N' Fun Fridays Club in April let me know.

Looking for some parent/teacher volunteers for one hour after school.

Mrs. Carrie Geis



The National Fuel Up to Play 60 Student Ambassador Summit!

July 16 – 19, 2019 Cleveland, Ohio

Hello Parents,

Thank you for having your child participate in the Fuel Up to Play 60 Program at their school. They have been hard at work this year, working with their school team and Program Advisor to create healthy and sustainable change in their school and community. As one of our student leaders, we would like to encourage your son/daughter to apply to attend our annual Summit.



What is the FUTP 60 Student Summit?

The Fuel Up to Play 60 Student Ambassador Summit unites hundreds of the program's top student leaders from around the country and empowers them to lead healthy changes in their schools. Throughout the 4 days, students and educators participate in interactive conference sessions, compete in unique challenges, and get once-in-a-lifetime experiences to empower them to bring healthy changes to their schools and communities.

Why is it important for students to go to the FUTP 60 Student Summit?

- Students receive high level and personal training that will give them lasting skills in leadership, communications, and personal connections.
- They will also have the opportunity to meet and become friends with students from across the country.
- Students interact with professional mentors who can help them with professional skills outside of school that relate to the importance of healthy eating and physical activity.
- Fun fact: All of the students at the Summit combined are projected to positively influence over 250,000 students across the country!
- Another fun fact: 100% of the students that have attended a FUTP 60 Summit went on to college or higher education.

Have questions about the Summit? Email us at StudentAmbassador@FuelUptoPlay60.com.

Hope to meet your child at the Summit!

The Fuel Up to Play 60 Team

